Cc: Lsoto <Isoto@townofhaverstraw.org>
Subject: FOIL Request - 90 Ramapo Road, Garnerville

Some people who received this message don't often get email from atorres@townofhaverstraw.org. Learn why this is important

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize
the sender and know the content is safe.

Good Morning Dhasarathi,

We have received your request dated 06/15/2024 for information regarding the above address.

The last inspection done on this property was July of 2018 (No Violations).

There are no open/pending/expired/demolition permits on file at this time.

We cannot confirm whether or not there are any violations at this time without first doing a physical inspection.
We do not have lien information. You can check with the our Tax Office or Rockland County Clerks office.
We do not have Special Assessments information. You can check with our Assessors Office.

Have a Great Day!

Annette Hendrie, Chief Clerk

TOH Building Planning & Zoning

Main : 845-429-2200  Building: 845-942-3710

Email: atorres@townothaverstraw.org
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